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BROOKSTONE BUILDERS, INC. AWARDED 
PFIZER RENOVATION PROJECT 

 

 

MANCHESTER, NH – (March 8, 2018) Brookstone Builders, Inc., construction 

managers and general contractors headquartered in Manchester, New Hampshire, 

recently announced that they have been selected to perform a renovation  

project for Pfizer, Inc. in Billerica, Massachusetts.  

 

The scope-of work will involve the installation of millwork, including specialty cabinets 

and countertops, along with related finish work as part of an ongoing facility upgrade 

project at Pfizer’s Billerica location.   

 

Brookstone Builders will be a sub-contractor, working with CRB Builders of Medford, 

Massachusetts, the project’s Construction Managers.  

 

Erik Crisman will serve as Brookstone Builders’ Project Manager. 

 

“We are most appreciative of our working relationships with Pfizer and CRB,” said 

Paula Scales, Brookstone Builders, Inc. President. “Our crews have performed similar 

work at Pfizer locations over the years, and are well-suited to working in-and-around 

occupied workspace.” 

 

A woman-owned enterprise, Brookstone Builders, Inc. was founded in 1984. The 

company provides commercial, industrial, and design-build solutions throughout 

northern New England, and has also been involved in a wide range of specialty  

and renovation projects.   

 

For additional information please contact Ms. Paula Scales at (603) 641-9455 or visit 

www.brookbuild.com .             ### 

http://www.brookbuild.com/

